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17th July 2020 
 

Stormbreaker and shirt signing 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
As you are aware, the children have their end of term picnics on Monday (Kahlo) and Tuesday (Warhol) 
afternoons next week. 
I am writing to inform you that whichever day they do not have their picnic, the children in Year 6 will be 
watching ‘Stormbreaker’.  Just before lockdown, the children were reading Stormbreaker and their learning 
was based upon the book. Normally, we would have watched the film as part of our learning. As we did 
not get to do this during the topic, we are watching it during the last few days of term. We are obliged to 
let you know this as it is ‘PG’ rated due to containing moderate action violence. Therefore, please let us 
know if you do not wish for your child to watch this film. 
 
On another note – on Wednesday 22nd July, the children will have the opportunity to sign each other’s 
shirts. The children must bring in a named, clean shirt (in addition to the one that they are wearing) which 
can be placed on a table outside for their peers/ teachers to sign it in a socially-distanced manner. The 
shirts will then be given back to the children at the end of the day. In order for this to happen in the most 
hygienic way possible, the children will need to bring in their own marker pen. 
 
Please also send your child in with a carrier bag on Monday to take their books home in. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Miss S Francis 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 
 


